
Dear Valued Investors, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an important decision 

regarding our company's stock listing. 

After thorough consideration and extensive discussions with our board of directors, we have 

made the difficult decision to voluntarily delist our stock from the public exchanges. This 

decision was not taken lightly and is based on the following reasons: 

• Market Conditions: We have observed significant changes in market conditions that 

have affected our stock performance adversely. 

• Cost of Compliance: The financial burden of compliance with public company 

regulations has become increasingly challenging. 

• Strategic Focus: We believe that transitioning to a private company will allow us to 

focus on our long-term strategy without the pressures of quarterly earnings reports. 

• Investment Opportunities: This move will enable us to seek alternative funding means 

to stabilize and grow our business. 

We are committed to maximizing value for our shareholders and believe that this decision will 

ultimately serve the best interests of our investors. Your trust and continued support are greatly 

appreciated. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this decision, please feel free to reach out to us 

directly. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


